Central Dakota Gem & Mineral Society (CDG&MS)
Minutes for June 06, 2021

A short informational meeting was called to order at 2:00 pm by President Kevin Vetter on June 06, 2021 at McDow-
ell Dam Shelter # 1. Other Officers in attendance were Vice President, Brenda Morgan; Treasurer, Victor Wingerter
and Secretary, Darrel Spencer.

Treasurer: Victor Wingerter reported that the CDG&MS has a positive cash flow with all the bills having been paid.
Secretary, Darrel Spencer handed out copies of the minutes from August 02, 2020, the date of our annual picnic

and also an informative flyer entitled “How to spot a fossil pine cone!” A successful pine cone hunt had taken place
on September 13, 2020.

Old Business:
There was no old business to discuss.
New Business:

Copies were handed out of a new schedule for 2021 as proposed from discussions held at previous executive board
meetings. Our first regularly scheduled CDG&MC meeting will be held 2:00 P.M. on July 11, 2021 at the Bismarck
Public Library.

Also discussed was our Annual CDG&MS picnic which will be held August 1, 2021 at Sertoma Park, Shelter # 9. The
time slot will be 12:00 to 3:00 P.M. Our club will provide the usual hamburgers, hotdogs, buns, water, condiments,
plates & utensils. Members should bring a dish to share, such as salads or dessert.

The Club provided pizza and water. Several members provided salads and the desserts. There were about 28
in attendance, and two more members signed up. The Club Members, using the metal detectors, found a treas-
ure trove of coins and also numbered washers that were traded in for mineral samples, apache tears, fossils, or
surprise packages, etc. A great time was had by everybody.
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